The Starke County Amateur Radio Club June meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on the 20th. We
had 9 members and 2 guests present.

Old business:

No old business.

New Business:

John presented the treasurer’s report that we have $1226.59.

John, W3ML presented Levi WB9CAO a certificate for 50 years of being a Ham Radio Operator.
David. KC8OBH reported on the Foxhunt. There were three teams and Greg from Argos won.

Foxhunts are on the 2nd Sunday of the month. Starting point is Shady Acres Park on the south end of
Knox.

David KD9U said Dayton was fair this year and he made enough to go back next year.

Don WA9KRT said he is still building is observatory and will have viewing nights when it is finished.
Presentation was a two-part video on Arduino use by K7AGE.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

John, W3ML Secretary



